
From: s c <srcsoho@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 1:35 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re: Porch size 
 
 
CORRECTION.  I Just received text message from GC.  The size of the porch 22x11 or 242 SF.  Sorry. 
 
On Wed, Jun 24, 2020 at 1:26 PM s c <srcsoho@gmail.com> wrote: 
Jon: 
 
I haven't heard back from GC as yet but my best estimate is that the the covered porch is approximately 
7' x 16' or 112 SF.  I will look forward to being on call tonight. 
 
Thanks, 
Satch Chada 
917 288 4388 
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